



Michigan Technological University

726 Minerals and Materials Engineering Building 1400 Townsend Drive Houghton, Michigan 49931-1295 906-487-3331 • Fax 906-487-2782 www.sas.it.mtu.edu/usenate

DATE:

January 22, 2015

TO:

Maximilian Seel

Provost & VP for Academic Affairs

FROM:

Craig Waddell

Senate President

SUBJECT:

Senate Proposal 20-15

COPIES:

Glenn D. Mroz, President

Dale R. Tahtinen, Secretary of the Board of Control

At its meeting on January 21, 2015, the University Senate approved Proposal 20-15, "Policy on Michigan Technological University Information Technology Services". The Senate looks forward to approval of this proposal by the administration. Please keep me informed about the decision of the administration on this proposal and feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Response of the Administration to Senate proposal 20-15:

After careful consideration and deliberation (including feedback from the IT Governance group), the administration cannot approve proposal 20-15 in its current form.

The IT Governance Group was established to play a part in a number of the actions proposed in this proposal. The administration supports the goal of providing information to the Senate about IT activities on campus, but urges this be accomplished in a fashion that is not overly detailed or prescriptive in terms of frequency and timetables, and without being unduly operational.

**DISAPPROVED:** 

Max J. Seel, Provost & VP for Academic Affairs

Date

DISAPPROVED:

Glenn D. Mroz, President

Date

www.mtu.edu

We prepare students to create the future.

Michigan Technological University is an equal opportunity educational institution/equal opportunity employer